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Comments: From: LINDA DELANEY <linda.delaney@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Thursday, October 3, 2019 11:28 AM

To: Potts, Robert S -FS

Cc: Mikeholloman

Subject: Fracking at Lake Conroe and Sam Houston National ForestMr. Potts:I am a resident of Corinthian Point

two blocks from Lake Conroe.  I am totally against any fracking activity at or near the lake or in Sam Houston

National Forest.  I have seen first hand the devastating effects of fracking when I worked at a company in Sayre,

Pennsylvania.  What was once a pristine skiing area and nice small town was destroyed by fracking.  There was

smoke coming out of the ground and many of the homes had to be abandoned.  The plant I worked at was shut

down.  This is NOT an environmentally friendly process by any means.That fact that Lake Conroe - which

supplies water to Houston - could become contaminated is not worth the risk to the health of the residents.  I am

not savvy enough to understand how oil companies can get leases in a national forest - which I assumed to be

protected land; but to allow fracking in a National Forest should be illegal. If you are a decent human being with

any conscience or concern for the environment, you will not move forward with this project. Sincerely,Linda M.

Delaney

13762 Teal Way

Willis, TX 77318


